
Kentucky Longriflemen 
Fall Membership Meeting 

 

 

The fall Membership meeting was held on October 23 2010 at the Estes Estate on the Stoner.  

The meeting was called to order by President Dan Braun. 

 

The first order of business was to award the blanket prizes for the days shooting.  First place 

being awarded to Bem Richards, then all the way down to 22
nd

 place being awarded to the 

illustrious Fuzzy. 

 

Introduced guests 

 

Discussed the 50
th

 anniversary shoot and special plunder for it (Pins, logos shirts etc.)  Ideas and 

suggestions are still being research for this. 

 

Presented Mint Julep Cups to our winning first team members 

 

Held elections for President, Vice President and Secretary.  All offices remained the same under 

protest of the secretary.  President – Dan Braun, Vice-President – Steve Brandner, 

Secretary/Treasurer – Jeff Barker 

 

Decided that there will be an auction at the 2011 spring rendezvous 

 

Set the next Board meeting for Jan 8 2011, 11:00am at the Boonesbough Rec Center 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 


